
August 22, 2023 

Department of Veterans Affairs 
Veterans Health Administration 
State Home Per Diem Program  

 
 
Agency Information Collection Activity:  
State Home Programs for Veterans - OMB Control No. 2900-0160 
 

State Home Programs for Veterans received one comment in response to the 60-Day 
Federal Register Notice received on July 29, 2023, # lko-1zhw-bylr. 

 
 
VA-2023-VACO-0002-0136 – We appreciate the commentor’s concerns-suggestions, and 
State Home Per Diem Program (SHPDP) office responds as follows: 
 
SHPDP office reviewed and appreciates the commenter’s positive response regarding the 
state home data collection. 
We make no changes to the information collection at this time. 

 
 
Submitted by: 

 
 
 
 
 
Program Analyst for SHPDP office 
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